ITHACA HOUSING AUTHORITY
800 S. Plain Street
Ithaca, New York 14850


PUBLIC NOTICE
Brenda C. Westfall, Executive Director

The Ithaca Housing Authority (IHA) will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, July 2, 2024, at 2:00 p.m. in the Titus I Community Room, 800 S. Plain St., Ithaca, NY to discuss and accept comments on its proposed FY 2024 Annual Agency Plan. The Annual Plan is a ready source for interested parties to locate basic IHA policies, rules and requirements concerning the IHA’s operations, programs, and services, and it informs HUD, families served by the IHA, and members of the public of the IHA’s mission, goals, and objectives for serving the needs of low-income families. Consideration will be given to the comments and concerns of residents, local government officials and other interested parties. 

A copy of the draft FY 2024 Annual Plan will be available from May 17, 2024, to July 1, 2024, and is available upon request by calling 607-273-8629, ext. 234 and will be posted on the IHA website at www.ithacaha.com.
The public hearing is open to all interested parties. Participants in the public hearing should present their comments orally and in writing. Persons wishing to speak at the public hearing will be limited to three (3) minutes each. A sign-up sheet for speakers will be available at the start of the public hearing. Comments on the FY 2024 Annual Plan will also be accepted in writing, in advance of the public hearing. Please forward comments to the IHA Main Office in care of Brenda C. Westfall, Executive Director.
 
The IHA does not discriminate in admission to or access to or participation in its federally assisted programs and activities. Provisions will be made for persons who are handicapped so that they may fully participate if they so choose. Requests for sign language interpreter must be made to the IHA by 4:00 pm, Thursday, June 13, 2024. Request must be directed to Molly Birecree, Operations Manager at the Ithaca Housing Authority 800 S. Plain St., Ithaca, New York 14850. 
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